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GREGOIRE, CAMPBELL SIGN AGREEMENT ON CLIMATE CHANGE 

 
 

SEATTLE – Governor Chris Gregoire and Premier Gordon Campbell today announced an agreement 
between British Columbia and Washington that sets out joint actions on climate change and Pacific 
Ocean conservation and further strengthens collaboration between the two jurisdictions. 
 

The Memorandum of Understanding on Pacific Coast Collaboration to Protect Our Shared 
Climate and Ocean was signed in Seattle, following the second annual British Columbia-Washington 
summit between the Governor, the Premier and their respective cabinet directors and ministers. 

 
“Collaboration with British Columbia has brought significant results, notably this important 

step to improve passenger rail transportation between Washington and British Columbia,” said 
Gregoire.  “The agreements signed today establish further actions to help us meet our climate change 
goals and sustain the health of our air, water and land.” 

 
“This climate change agreement builds on the memorandum of understanding British Columbia 

signed with California last week and is another significant step towards our commitment to forge a 
Pacific Coast Collaborative,” said Campbell.  “I want to thank Governor Gregoire for her leadership on 
this issue and for working with us to develop an action plan that can benefit our economies, our 
climate and our ocean.” 

 
Washington and B.C. will work together to cap and significantly reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions, and collaborate on the innovation and implementation of clean technologies. The agreement 
will bring Pacific Coast governors and their key cabinet members together to forge a new Pacific Coast 
Collaborative, establishing a framework for leadership and cooperative action on additional areas of 
mutual interest and benefit for the Pacific coast region.  

 
The agreement sets forth specific actions on Pacific Ocean conservation, notably synchronizing 

environmental protection at ports to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, improve air quality and protect 
ocean resources around port complexes; and establishes a Washington-British Columbia Coastal and 
Ocean Task Force to coordinate and act on these and other coastal and oceans issues.  The agreement 
also commits B.C. and Washington to work together to improve forest health. 

 
Washington and B.C. have made significant progress on the agreements reached at the 2006 

summit in Vancouver, B.C. Cooperation has increased on border security and cross-border 
transportation, including progress on the enhanced driver license project, and agreements to improve 
the marketing and physical infrastructure at the border of NEXUS/FAST.   

 




